






Notice to Adjacent Property Owners 

 

This letter is being sent to you because Lynn and Shelly Still are proposing a land use project in 

El Paso County at 16845 Thompson Rd., Colorado Springs, CO  80908 on their 80 acres which is 

zoned RR5.This information is being provided to you prior to submittal to the County.  Please 

direct any questions on the proposal to the referenced contacts below.  Prior to any public 

hearing on this proposal, a notification of the time and place of the public hearing will be sent 

to the adjacent property owners by the El Paso Planning and Community Development 

Department.  At that time you will be given the El Paso County contact information, the file 

number and an opportunity to respond either for, against, or expressing your opinion in writing 

at the public hearing for this proposal.  

For questions specific to this project, please contact Shelly Still @ 719-237-1016 or Lynn Still @ 

719-963-1582 or email still@still6.net.   Our address and the location for the requested permit 

is 16845 Thompson Rd. ,  Colorado Springs, CO  80908. 

Our only residence is on said property along with a barn, corrals and a small shed.   We are 

requesting a Special Use Permit – Ag Exemption for structure size in order to build an enclosed 

riding arena.   The arena would be built just east of our existing barn.  Shelly enjoys riding her 

horses and as she ages she finds she is unable to withstand the winter elements  on the Palmer 

divide as well as she once did and thus is unable to ride from October thru March.  The 

proposed arena would be 11,520 SF, which exceeds the county’s RR5 zoning maximum size of 

6,025 SF.    

Our intent is to resolve existing issues with the county zoning.  In order to bring the structure 

into size compliance, we are applying for a special use permit for agriculture use only.  This 

special use will not change traffic patterns or volume.  It will be located  ½ mile from Thompson 

Rd., Hodgen Rd., and Black Forest Rd.   

See the enclosed map for reference on the location of the proposed build site. 

Sincerely,  

Lynn and Shelly Still 
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